
Session Notes from the 2/19/2024 Stated Session Meeting: 

• The Rev. Dr. Hogg announced that he will retire on May 31, 2024. 

• In an effort to ensure the safety of our congregation and building, 
B&G has had a meeting with FWPD officers who conducted a security 
evaluation of the building & surrounding campus. The officers also 
shared other resources with the committee on this issue. 

• B&G has been busy with many projects. Our thanks to all of them for 
keeping everything going! 

• Prayer Bears were collected for Cook Children’s Hospital on February 
11, 2024. 

• This year we collected 134 bears. Many thanks to all those who 
brought bears! 

• Joy Gift giving resulted in donations of $390. 

• Pennies for Epiphany resulted in donations of $750. 

• One Great Hour of Sharing is scheduled for March 31, 2024. The 
money collected will be donated to PCUSA, which benefits the 
Presbyterian Disaster Fund, Presbyterian Hunger Program, and Self-
Development of People. 

• Easter Brunch is fast approaching. Membership and Personnel are 
co-hosts. The Congregation is asked to bring breakfast side dishes. 

• Dinner club is up and going. Contact Mark Judice if you have 
questions. 

• The used trailer has been donated to a Scout group. 

• A Congregational meeting was held in the WPC sanctuary on 
February 11, 2024 following the morning worship service. Items 
covered in the meeting: 

à Pastor Terms of Call were passed unanimously. 

à Team Annual Reports were reviewed. 

à Shar Werner, Eva Riggs, Kim Judice along with Session members 
Bob Craig and Kat McClain were elected to serve as members of 
the Nominating Committee. 


